
NOTICE OF CHANGE OF POLLING PLACES 

The DeKalb County Board of Registration and Elections (R&E Board) hereby gives notice to the 

voters of DeKalb County of the following proposed polling place changes that will be considered 

at its regular monthly meeting to be held on August 10, 2017 at 4:30 PM.  These changes will be 

effective for the November 7th Municipal/Special Elections and all subsequent elections. 

 The polling place for the Whitefoord Elementary precinct will be relocated to Coan 

Recreation Center, located at 1530 Woodbine Avenue, SE, Atlanta 30317.  This change 

is proposed because the Atlanta Public Schools has notified the R&E Board that 

Whitefoord Elementary is no longer available.   

 The polling place for the Wadsworth precinct will be relocated from Rockbridge 

Elementary School to Columbia Drive United Methodist Church, located at 2067 

Columbia Drive, Decatur 30032.  This change is proposed because the DeKalb Board of 

Education has notified the R&E Board that Rockbridge Elementary is no longer 

available. 

 The polling place for the Dunwoody High precinct will be relocated from Dunwoody 

High School to Kingswood United Methodist Church, located at 5015 Tilly Mill Road, 

Dunwoody, 30338.   This change is proposed because the DeKalb Board of Education 

has notified the R&E Board that Dunwoody High is no longer available. 

 The polling place for the Henderson Mill precinct will be relocated from Henderson Mill 

Elementary School to St. Bede’s Episcopal Church, located at 2601 Henderson Mill 

Road, Atlanta 30345.    This change is proposed because the DeKalb Board of Education 

has notified the R&E Board that Henderson Mill Elementary is no longer available. 

 The polling place for the Cross Keys precinct will be relocated from Cross Keys High 

School to Briarwood Recreation Center, located at 2235 Briarwood Way, NE, Atlanta 

30319.    This change is proposed because the DeKalb Board of Education has notified 

the R&E Board that Cross Keys High is no longer available. 

Any comments on these proposed changes may be directed to the DeKalb County Board of 

Registration & Elections at 4380 Memorial Drive, Suite 300, Decatur, GA  30032 or via email at 

Voterreg@dekalbcountyga.gov.   

 

This 2
nd

 day of August, 2017 

H. Maxine Daniels 

Director, Registration & Elections 

 

 

Publish:  August 2, 2017 & August 9, 2017 
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